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Gary Rettig, Coordinator

Cell phone with voicemail 937-901-5112, rettigg@earthlink.net

Denny Bristow Thank You
This is my first of what will be many newsletters in the future and I would like to dedicate this newsletter to Denny Bristow.  Denny is a founding member of the Dayton Regional Hazardous Materials Response Team and has been the Hazmat Coordinator for the past 21 plus years.  
Denny’s extensive training, high level of preparedness, and acquisition of equipment has placed our team in a position of high regard statewide.  The deep level of respect and trust our community leaders have in Denny Bristow has helped to facilitate the purchase of state-of-the-art response equipment that affords us a high-level readiness.  And true to his word and dedication to public safety, Denny has ensured that the training, maintenance of the equipment, and employee familiarity has taken place above industry standards.  
It seems you can’t go anywhere to teach hazmat without having at least one person that had Denny Bristow as their instructor.  He has literally been everywhere in the state teaching hazmat.  Denny’s dedication to hazmat, his technical expertise in the field, and his ability to provide quality training has given so many first responders and professionals, of all walks of life, the knowledge base to respond to incidents involving hazardous materials much more confidently.  I personally have been a recipient of that knowledge base and am deeply thankful to him for that.  
Denny’s personality and ability to communicate with people is another trait that helped to make him such an effective Hazmat Coordinator.  He always has a story to tell or something pertinent to add to the situation.  He is also able to explain the issues on scene that are critical to making good decisions and keeping people safe.  

I would like to thank Denny for what he has done for me, the Team, and so many others.  

 SERC Exercise
The SERC exercise for 2022 will not be held.

The MGLERC voted on January 28, 2022 to submit a letter of exemption to the Ohio SERC.  We will be conducting a scenario based training at Sugar Creek Packing in place of the SERC exercise.  
Training

Training for this month is May 17, 18, & 19. 0900-1500hrs at Sugar Creek Packing
4249 Beerman Ave., Dayton, 45427
Parking:Please park on the street 
(Beerman Ave.) Check in at the guard shack.  We will be doing a scenario based training, a tour of the facility, and lunch will be provided by them.  
Please bring TO gear.
2022 Training Dates
May-17-18-19

June-14-15-16

July-19-20-21

August-16-17-18
September-13-14-15

October-11-12-13

November-15-16-17

December-No training
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